## **Newsletter to Barossa Infrastructure Ltd Customers**

18 October 2021

## Interruption to Water Supply, 19-21 October

As advised last week, SA Water is continuing its upgrade of the BIL connection infrastructure near Williamstown.

A three (3) day water supply shutdown is required from 19 to 21 October 2021. During this time, your water supply will be interrupted.

We anticipate water supply will gradually be restored on 21st October.

If you have issues with your water supply after this time, please contact Steve on 0418 845 738.

## Annual General Meeting, at The Barossa Cellar

BIL's Annual General Meeting will be held at:

4pm on 26th October

The Barossa Cellar

991 Stockwell Road, Vine Vale

Note the change of venue from previous years.

December 2021 marks 20 years of water delivery by BIL, which is a fantastic achievement and deserves to be celebrated. Refreshments and finger food will be served after the meeting.

## Contact for BIL Operations

Barossa Infrastructure Ltd Infrastructure Maintenance Services

Simon Schutz 0403 743 199 Simon@BlL.net.au Steve Dewar 0418 845 738

Neville Skipworth 0407 972 311 Neville@BlL.net.au Caleb Staehr 0432 074 572

Simon Schutz | General Manager